
Each year, United Way of Frederick County works with local community partners to collect donations of
school supplies to provide students with the supplies they need to start the school year. The goal of
United Way's Stuff the Bus program is to ensure that students in Frederick County have the tools and
support they need to learn. 

2023 Stuff the Bus was made possible thanks to the following sponsors:

2023 STUFF THE BUS REPORT
United Way of Frederick County

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON HOW TO BE INVOLVED IN NEXT YEAR’S STUFF THE BUS, PLEASE CONTACT
 JOYCE KWAMENA-POH AT JKWAMENAPOH@UWFREDERICK.ORG.
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Additional sponsors include: Aldi & Homewood at Frederick


